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PORTLAND HARBOUR AUTHORITY LIMITED

Local Notice to Mariners

No 11/2008 

PERMIT TO WORK
Notice is hereby given that a Permit to Work issued by Portland Harbour Authority shall be required on the following occasions:
· Any HOT WORK* onboard any vessel by ship’s crew or contractors.

· Any underwater work on any vessel alongside or in the anchorages.

· For the transfer of cargo, equipment or stores to or from any vessel in the anchorages.

· Any waterborne activity that could create a danger or hazard to other vessels, personnel or the port facility.  

*A copy of the vessel’s Gas Free Certificate, if applicable, and the vessels Hot Work Permit to Work must be sighted and a copy retained by Portland Harbour Authority before a Hot Work Permit is issued.

This Notice is issued under the powers vested by the Portland Harbour Revision Order 1997.







Captain M Shipley






Harbourmaster & Marine Manager







1st January 2008
Owners, Agents, Yacht Clubs and Recreational Sailing Organisations should ensure that the contents of this notice are made known to the Masters or persons in charge of their vessels or craft.
